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Mission Statement 

All Saints Catholic School, a vital ministry of All Saints Catholic Parish, is committed to educating the 

whole child in mind, body, and spirit to become one with Christ. 

Be vigilant at all times and pray, 

that you may have the strength to 

stand before the Son of Man. 

Luke 21:36 

Dates to Remember 

Sept. 2—Labor Day-No School 

Sept. 4— 8th Grade Mass 9:00AM 

Sept. 5— Guardian Angels’ Mtg in the 
Cafeteria 5:30PM 

Sept. 6—Wear Western Day  

Sept. 7—G.A. Grandparent’s Day Reception Planning 
Meeting@2:30PM on the PK playground 

Sept. 10— Auction Meeting @ 6:00PM + Safe Environ- 

 ment Workshop @ 6:30PM 

Sept. 11—7th Grade Mass @ 9:00AM 

Sept. 12—Happy Birthday, Fr. Mike! 

 

Grandparents’ Day Mass & Reception 

Grandparents and honorary 
grandparents of our students 
are invited to our Grandpar-
ents’ Day Mass and recep-
tion on Wednesday, Septem-
ber 18th.  Receptions will be 
held in the classrooms fol-
lowing the 9:00 AM Mass. 

Job Opportunity  

ASCS is seeking a second bus driver.  If 

you or someone you know is interest-

ed in this role, please contact the 

school for more information.   

Safe Environment Workshop  

The Diocese of Boise requires all employees and all who volun-

teer in the classroom or attend field trips to at tend a Safe Envi-

ronment Workshop. This is a personal safety awareness class. If 

you plan on volunteering at the school or attending field trips 

with your child(ren), you must attend a face-to-face training if 

you have not already attended one. It is scheduled for Tuesday, 

September 10 at 6:30 PM in the church social hall.  You will need 

to pre-register at: virtusonline.org  
“Hawaiian Nights” A.C.T.I.O.N. Auction 

Get ready for our 51st annual “Hawaiian Nights” 
A.C.T.I.O.N. Auction! Mark your calendars for Saturday, 
October 19th, starting at 5:00 PM in the All Saints Gymna-
sium.  Remember that no donation is too big or too small.  
Whether it’s an item, a service, or a unique skill or talent, 
your contribution can make a difference.   

Donations are also needed for the Barrow and Buckets of 
Beverages, as well as bottles of wine valued at $10 or 
above for the Cork Pull.  Donations may be dropped off at 
the school 

You are invited to attend the next auction planning 
meeting on Tuesday,  September 10th at 6:00 PM in the 
school’s science lab.  This is a great way to get your ser-
vice hours and be a part of the school’s biggest fundraiser 
of the year.   

Exciting News from our School! 

We are thrilled to announce that, through the incredible gener-

osity of our community, we have successfully paid off the school 

building loan! This achievement would not have been possible 

without the time, talent, and treasure contributed by so many of 

you. Thank you for your unwavering support and dedication to 

our school's mission. We look forward to continuing to grow and 

thrive together! 

http://www.virtusonline.org

